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Additionally, the proliferation of electronic medical records in the coming years has the potential 
to transform the process and documentation of orders and requisitions, offering CMS access to 
standardized documentation of the physician’s orders.  However, challenges currently exist in the 
electronic ordering systems for lab tests, particularly as some physician systems do not interface 
with lab computer systems.  We encourage CMS to consider using the additional time requested 
to ensure that efforts to provide consistency in documentation are aligned with its goals for 
adoption of health information technology systems, which will benefit patients, providers and 
payers alike.

In light of these issues, we believe that additional time is necessary for CMS to work with the 
laboratory, physician, hospital and long-term care communities to put in place safeguards to 
ensure patient care is not negatively affected, allay concerns on possible payment complications 
stemming from this new requirement, and ensure a streamlined process for health care 
providers.  

Thank you for your consideration of our recommendations.  We look forward to hearing from 
you.

Sincerely,

Contact Information:

House:
Rose Hacking with Rep. Pascrell, or 
J.P. with Rep. Burgess 

Senate:
Emma Palmer with Senator Menendez, or 
Jennifer Boyer with Senator Roberts
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